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Carbon monoxide poisoning suspected in area death

(MSC News)--Authorities suspect carbon monoxide poisoning in the death of a
man in St. Joseph.
 
KQ2-TV reports police say a generator was being used in the shed, where the
man's body was found Sunday evening.

Police responded to the residence in the 100 block of Gideon Lane on the city’s
south side shortly before 7:00.
 
Neighbors told the TV station the man had been running his generator around
the clock and it was something they were worried about.
 
The name of the man wasn't immediately released. The investigation is ongoing.
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